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February 5, 2024

Mr. Robert Colby
Executive Vice President
and Chief [.egal Officer

Mr. Colby,

Thank you for your response dated January 30, 2024, I believe it will be most
effective for the SEC to be represented at my proposed in-person meeting with you. 1
have sent two emails to all five commissioners at the SEC and I have yet to receive a
response. I will attempt to reach out to them again this week. Any guidance you might
have as to the correct person to be speaking to at the SEC about MMTLP and Next

Bridge Hydrocarbons would be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

> P~ o LA~

Greg McCabe

Chairman and Chief Executive Officer
Next Bridge Hydrocarbons, Inc.



